
 

DATE:                   September 9, 2019   

  

TO: John Fersner, PE, Chief Design Engineer   

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Engineering & Inspections 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Contract #2020-001 Resurfacing of Streets – Part 1 

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by APAC-Atlantic, Inc. to determine 

compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. The contract amount is $3,283,585.13. 

The contract Goals established for the project were MBE 10% and WBE 8%. Documentation submitted 

with the bid indicates APAC-Atlantic, Inc. met the established M/WBE Goals.   

  

APAC-Atlantic, Inc. has proposed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following certified firms: 

 
 

ID 

 

Firm Name 

 

County 

 

Description of the Work  

 

Contract 

Amount 

 

% 

 

 

MBE 

 

 

W.G. Lewis Trucking 

 

 

Guilford 

 

Hauling Millings, Stone, 

Unclassified 

 

 

$160,695.00 

 

 

4.9% 

 

MBE 

 

RLB Trucking, LLC 

 

Randolph  

 

Hauling Asphalt, AST Stone 

 

$167,738.00 

 

5.1% 

 

 

WBE 

 

Atlantic Contracting 

Company, Inc. 

 

 

Guilford 

 

Adjust Manholes & Valves, 

Concrete 

 

 

$609,550.00 

 

 

18.5% 

 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work 

either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor must contact the 

M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.      

 

  

Shadi Zeidan 

M/WBE Specialist 

 

cc Gwen Carter 


